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Department of Energy 
Washington, DC 20585 

The Honorable John T. Conway 
Chairman 
Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 
625 IndianaAvenue, NW 
Suite 700 
Washington, D.C. 20004 

. 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

Consistentwith the Department’s implementationplan for the Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety 
Board (DNFSB) Recommendation 2000-2, I am forwarding information concerning 
Deliverable 4, dueinJuiie2001 under the implementationplan. 

Commitment 4 calls for the Departmentto complete Phase 1 assessmentsof safety class, 
confinement ventilation, and f~e protection systems at the list of follow-on facilities in 
Appendix E of the ImplementationPlan. The Offices of Defense Programs and Environmental 
Managementhave received these assessmentresults. The assessmentresultsare enclosed. 

The Departmenthas completed Commitment 4 and proposes closure of this commitment. 

Sincerely, 

Stevep V. Cary 
Acting Assistant Secretary 
Office of Environment, Safety and Health 

Enclosure 

cc: 

M. Whitaker, S-3.1 
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